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PRESS RELEASE 

 

2022 TRANS-TASMAN YOUNG RIDER CHAMPIONSHIP 

 

Today we are excited to announce the Victorian team for the 2022 Trans-Tasman Young Rider 

Championship at the National Equestrian Centre in Christchurch, New Zealand, in early December.  

 

Jumping Victoria has a long heritage of an annual competition with a team of our top Victorian Young 

Riders competing against Team NZ in the Trans-Tasman Championship. This year's team will be no 

exception: 

 

• Hayden Parker – High Performance Squad 

• Tori Glass – High Performance Squad 

• Mikayla Hogg – High Performance Squad 

• Arienne Holdsworth-Rose – Rising Star Squad 

• Tansy Sagar – High Performance Squad (NO-TRAVELLING RESERVE) 

 

Chef d' Equipe Tonya Holdsworth-Rose will expertly manage the team. 

 

The selectors were impressed with the calibre of applications, and for those who weren't successful this 

time, we'd love to see you apply next year!  

 

We want to thank Seaway Logistics and Hygain for their generous support - without you, this trip would not 

be possible. 

 

Congratulations to all team members; safe travels and have a fantastic competition. Go Team Vic!  

 

END 

 

 

COMPETITION DETAILS:  

 

Event: 2022 Trans-Tasman Young Rider Championship - Riders must be between 16-21 years of age.  

The first round of the competition will be on Friday afternoon 2.12.22 and round two will be on Saturday 

afternoon 3.12.22  

Location: National Equestrian Centre Christchurch, New Zealand. 

Riders: Must be confident to jump 115cm competition on a BORROWED horse.  

Team Sponsors: The Victorian Team has been sponsored by Seaway Logistics and Hygain. 

• https://www.seaway.com.au 

• https://hygain.com.au 
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